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Her Worship Hazel McCallion
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City of Mississauga
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Mississauga ON L5B 3C1
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Dear Mayor McGaiflion:

~ Thank you for your letter bringing me up to date on Mississauga council's interest in the
Lakeview site. | understand the importance of this area to you and your constituents.

The government stands behind the announcement that the Lakeview site will no longer be
used lo locate an electricity generating station. Disposition of the site will require careful
planning and musl take into account the level of remediation suitable for other uses. We
have already dedicated staff resources towards moving this issue forward as effectively as
possible. '

Ontario Power Generation has restored approximately 14 hectares to Brownfield

standards and is working to restore the remaining 50 hectares to Brownfield standards

through a pump and treat program.

t have met with MPP Charles Sousa on this matter and he continues to keep me advised
- about the community’s wishes and about local initiatives concerning the Lakeview lands.

If you have any further questions about the Lakeview site, please don't hesitate to contact

me again.

Thank you again for writing.

Sincerely,

/

Brad Duguid
Minister

7 C Charles Sousa, MPP



